
November 7, 2018 

The Honorable P.C. Wu 
Chair of the Community Redevelopment Agency 
City of Pensacola 
222 West Main Street 
Pensacola, FL 32502 

Re: Proposed CRA Urban Design Overlay District 

Dear Chairman Wu: 

On October 23, 2018, the City of Pensacola Westside Redevelopment Board (WRB) passed 
an affirmative vote that authorized the Chairperson to submit a letter recommending that 
the Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA) and City Council reconsider the proposed 
CRA Urban Design Overlay District Ordinance. 

The members of the Board agree that the proposed overlay is appropriate for the Westside 
Redevelopment Area, and strongly recommend that the CRA and City Council reconsider 
approval and adoption of the proposed ordinance. 

We thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you require any further information, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at (850) 332-5974. 

Doug Baldwin, Sr. 
Chairperson, Westside Redevelopment Board 

Cc: file 
M. Helen Gibson, CRA Administrator 
Victoria D' Angelo, Asst. CRA Administrator 
Don Kraher, Council Executive 
Keith Wilkins, City Administrator 

Enclosures: None. 


